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Comments: I attended the informational meeting held at Barstow School in Chittenden, VT. on Feb. 9, 2023

regarding the Telephone Gap Project.  I am an abutting land owner to a section of the proposed project on the

Casey Rd. in Chittenden, VT. 

 

 I had the opportunity to speak with one of the representatives at the meeting and asked, given the scope of the

project and the significant time it may take to completion, if the Forest Service notified land owners (either

abutting or residing in the general area of work) when work was expected to begin in a particular area or section.

 

The Casey Rd is a narrow and steep road that does not lend itself to playing with log trucks, especially in the

winter months.  I  believe some notification regarding expected logging operations would be helpful, promote

good communication policies and respect for the residents in any given area.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  


